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From: Chan, Barney, Env. Health [bamey.chan@acgov.orgl
Senl: Tuesdey, April 27. 2004 1 1 :55 AM
To: 'Michael Boweryl

Subject: RE: #04s
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Mr. Eowery: I have no problems with what you are proposing. Please let me know where you will be locating the wells
and your rationale prior to their installation, Either tux 510-337-9335 or e mail a site mEp with your investigation resultg
will sufflce.

Sincerely,

Barnev Chan

--{rlginal Message----
From: Michael Bowery lmatlto:Bowery@Thriftyoil,com]
Sentr Tuesday' Aprll 27 t 2004 11:49 AM
To:'barney.ch6n@acAoy,org'
subject: #049

Dear Mr. Chan: I have called you twice reqarding the workplan br offsite assessment requested in your letter dated
March 19, 2004. After reviewing the data, my boss, Chris Panaitescu and myself believe that we should go ahead
and install well6 offsile and not go to the interim steF of borings followed by wells later. PlBase contact fie via
phone (562 921-2581 x404) ore-mail to disdlss. Mike
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